
Pullen Creek and Skagway Harbor Assessment 
Skagway Traditional Council, $41,854 
 
Pullen Creek and Skagway Harbor are priority waters in need of recovery, with metal 
contamination being a primary water quality concern.   Historical studies show elevated levels of 
lead, zinc, cadmium, copper and mercury.  This project, proposed by the Skagway Traditional 
Council, will collect scientific data on Pullen Creek to document contaminants, review and 
evaluate existing scientific data for Skagway Harbor to identify data gaps, and determine what 
actions are necessary for the recovery of both waters.  Contact Lance Twitchell, (907) 983-4068 
 


